

INTERNATIONAL UNION OF POLICE ASSOCIATIONS AFL-CIO

The Only Union for Law Enforcement Officers

SAM A. CABRAL International President

HUGH J. CAMERON International Secretary-Treasurer

Dear Union Member:

On behalf of the International Union of Police Associations, AFL-CIO (I.U.P.A.) we wanted to take this time to welcome you!

Enclosed you will find benefit information for several programs you may want to utilize. From education to retirement, to everyday savings – I.U.P.A. Benefit Programs meet a variety of needs to support our union members.

The I.U.P.A. Union Plus Member Benefits brochure is a very useful guide; giving an overview of the many programs they provide. Many I.U.P.A. members save money by utilizing these programs. Keep this reference guide handy for current and future needs.

Also, be sure to review the other valuable benefit programs available to you as an I.U.P.A. member by visiting www.iupa.org. Feel free to contact the Member Benefits office at the International Headquarters should you have questions or concerns at 1-800-247-4872.

Thank you for becoming an I.U.P.A. member. We look forward to serving you.

Kind Regards,

Sam A. Cabral

International President

SAM H Cabral